
Gloria 
Burdick

The family of the late 
Gloria Burdick, wish to extend 
our sincere thanks for your 

Passed away May 17, 2020

many acts of kindness, condolences and support that we 
have received. We also send our gratitude and 
appreciation to the staff of Bassett Hospital,
Upstate Medical Center & Hospice for the wonderful 
care and friend-ship during Gloria’s time with you. 
She wanted all to know that she “fought the good 
fight, but lost the battle”.

~With warm regards, the Burdick Family~


